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CHL holders are responsible for a statistically insignificant number of gun-related 

crimes so it makes no sense to penalize them with rules creating such a vague 

patchwork of restricted carry areas. This is a solution to a non-existent problem. Gun 

laws should focus on criminals, not on law-abiding, responsible gun owners.  


